
Press release: Vulnerable court users
to benefit from £5m government
investment

Liverpool court users in need of support will be able to access greater
guidance and help at the city’s Civil and Family Court following £5m of
government funding.

http://www.government-world.com/press-release-vulnerable-court-users-to-benefit-from-5m-government-investment/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-vulnerable-court-users-to-benefit-from-5m-government-investment/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-vulnerable-court-users-to-benefit-from-5m-government-investment/

